NEWSLETTER 30 - 9th May 2014

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>School Attendance</u> – Overall attendance for the Spring Term was 96.2%. Miss Stefanovic's class had the best attendance at 97.7% - Well done!

<u>Football</u> – Our girls and boys football teams took part in the Stratford District Council Area Football finals on Wednesday evening. Both teams gave outstanding performances and each took third place out of all the schools in Warwickshire – Congratulations to all our players! Thank you as ever to our parents for transport and support.

<u>European Comenius Project</u> – Mr Simms, Miss Mason and Mr Fountain are in Istanbul this week for the culmination meeting of our Comenius project – look out for details next week.

<u>Walk to School Week</u> - Our Eco-committee are looking for several parents who regularly walk to school, to lead one of our school 'Walking Buses' during the walk to school awareness week (19th – 22nd May). We are aiming to increase the number of pupils who walk to school, thereby reducing traffic, pollution and hazards around our school. If you would like to support this event please call into the office or speak to Mrs Greygoose.

<u>Bidford Health Centre Patient Participation Group</u> – The Bidford PPG are looking for members – contact Sarah Baker on 01789 773372.

<u>September Music Tuition</u> – Please send in your booking form by <u>Monday 12th May</u> if your child wishes to start or continue music lessons in September.

<u>KIDSRUNFREE</u> – On the first Saturday of every month at 9am there are kids running races at the Big Meadow, visit <u>www.kidsrunfree.co.uk</u> for free online entry or pick up a leaflet from the school office.

Clubs Update – Last Science Club is today - Friday 9th May.

Date for your Diary -

- Teacher Training Day Friday 23rd May.
- Sports Day Friday 4th July. Reception and KS1 in the morning; Ks2 in the afternoon
- Parents Evening Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th July.
- Year 6 Leavers Service Friday 18th July at 9.30am.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Miss Cooper's have started reading 'Dead Man's Cove' by Lauren St John. Why does Laura's uncle forbid her to go to Dead Man's Cove and who has left the message in a bottle for Laura to discover? Who better to solve the mysteries than Laura Marlin, ace detective?

Mrs L Whiting

BSA Newsletter - Friday 9th May 2014

Sponsored Run Today

Sponsor forms and money is starting to make its way in so send yours in as soon as possible. Mark your envelope BSA Sponsored Run

Bags 2 School

The bags are all being taken into school on 14th and 15th May both am and pm please bring them to school on these days as they are being collected early on the Friday morning so no further bags can be taken.

Non School Uniform Day

We are pleased to announce that the non school uniform day raised a wonderful £270 This means that the BSA gets £135 towards funds and that we are able to donate £135 to the Air Ambulance funds by way of remembering a parent who passed away earlier this year. In addition to this the Reynolds family also collected £624.90 which will also be donated to the Air Ambulance.

With the summer fayre planning well under way if you are able to help us in any way please get in touch ASAP so that we can get your name in against something. Also do you work for a company that may be able to donate a prize for the raffle??? Let us know!

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com Amanda Griffiths 07854778864 or amanda_griffiths@ymail.com Vicki Johnston 07708267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Esther Roberts 07834227677 or estherjmills@hotmail.com

The BSA xxx